Ruemel Panglao

From: Susan Andrews <susanand@me.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 8, 2021 9:15 AM

To: Ruemel Panglao

Cc: Jane Okon

Subject: Parcel #036-103-620

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and know
the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

Ruemel,
We are writing to you to as current residents with close proximity to 700 George Street.

The major modification proposed is very concerning for us. The house looks like a multi-dwelling apartment complex
and the sheer size and scope of the house is not in fitting with the neighborhood. The updated design would encroach
upon the neighbors with decking and porches on a second story - both of which (porches/decking and a second story)
are not part of the original approved design. The addition of the 681 sq foot ADU/additional garage is also new and
would completely cover the lot with the much larger house, the garage and now the ADU with a garage.

It is incumbent upon you as the representative to consider the impacts to the current residents and the overall aesthetic
to the neighborhood. The major modifications to the original design are absolutely not what was originally approved
and we strongly oppose this plan.

Sincerely,
Susan Andrews & Jane Okon
1220 Cedar Street



